
 

 
915 S. 11th Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220-5965 

 
 

December 30, 2018 
 
 
 

To: Personnel Committee  

From:    Marlo Kohlmann, Interim Transit Manager 

Re. Unpaid Leave of Absence Request 
 
 
 

Mike Korte, a part time Transit Driver, has requested a maximum of six weeks unpaid leave of absence starting  
January 15, 2019. Mike has been with us less than one year and because of the way the Union Contract is laid out,  
he cannot use his accrued vacation until his year anniversary. 

Mike is a valuable employee and needs an operation. He will be misses, but we don’t want to lose him as an employee.  It’s 

recommend that his request be approved. 

 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 

    Marlo Kohlmann 
      Interim Transit Manager 
      mkohlmann@manitowoc.org 
      Maritime Metro Transit 
      915 S. 11th Street 
      Manitowoc WI 54220 
      (920) 686-3560 
      (920) 686-5020 (FAX) 
 

NOTICE: This E-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information.  Use and further disclosure of the              
information by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations and agreements.  If you received this E-mail in error, 
please notify the sender; delete the E-mail; and do not use, disclose or store the information it contains. 
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